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I am writing in SUPPORT of this bill.  Election integrity has become a hot topic and in 

order to have our voters trust our voting system is to have transparency and honesty.  

Having the SOS report monthly, or even quarterly, would be a step in the right 

direction to assure our voter rolls are kept clean and accurate, thus growing the trust 

of our Oregon voting systems.  Please vote YES on this bill. 


